
 
 
From: Shah Noshaba <Noshaba.Shah@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing 
Sent: 17 August 2022 15:21 
To: '  
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: REJECTED - Temporary Event Notice - Princess Banqueting Hall, 502-508 High Road, 
Tottenham, London, N17 9JF. 
 
Dear Mr Paphiti, 
 
Please see attached refusal of the application for a temporary event notice at Princess 
Banqueting Hall, 502-508 High Road, Tottenham, London, N17 9JF for 2nd to 3rd 
September 2022. 
 
Please ensure you respond or send any correspondence to licensing@haringey.gov.uk. If it 
is sent to me directly it there may be a delay in obtaining a response. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Noshaba Shah 
Licensing Officer 
 
 
 
Haringey London 
Licensing Authority, River Park House, Level 1 North, 225 High Road, Wood Green, London, 
N22 8HQ T. 020 8489 8232 E. licensing@haringey.gov.uk If you need to report something 
please log it here: Report It or use our Online Service: Contact Frontline Why wait when you 
can do it online? 
 
www.haringey.gov.uk 
twitter@haringeycouncil 
facebook.com/haringeycouncil 
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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